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Film by the Eucalypts Ticketing Information  
 

Tickets go on sale Friday 18th October, 2019 

(and sell out fast) 

 

OPENING NIGHT: 6th November  
12.30pm session  

7pm session 

 
Friday 27th September 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are pleased to announce that the short film festival ‘Film by the Eucalypts’ has selected the film your 
child was a part of, to be screened at the Springwood Theatre and Community Hub. It is a film festival in its 
foundational years that will screen short films from several Blue Mountains public schools. There will be 
two screenings on Wednesday 6th November at 12.30pm and 7pm. The evening screening will involve a 
red carpet. Tickets go on sale Friday 18th October. Tickets will be available through the Springwood Theatre 
and Community Hub only.  
 
There are three ways for you to purchase your tickets: 

 Online – use their online Box Office portal. http://bluemountainstheatreandhub.com.au/ 

 Phone – Call 4723 5050 Monday – Friday 9.30am – 4.30pm, Saturday 10am-3pm. 
 In person – at Blue Mountains Theatre & Community Hub. Monday – Friday 9.30am-4.30pm, 

Saturday 10am-3pm. 

Tickets cost $15 each. A one-off booking fee of $3.30 (for service and handling) applies per transaction; 
this is regardless of the number or value of items purchased. Children will need their own seat.  

For Wheelchair Seating please contact the Box Office on 4723 5050. 

 
There will also be a matinee screening only available to students, on Wednesday 6th November who are 
unable to attend the evening performance and to other interested Leura Public School students. These 
tickets will be on sale through the school in the first few weeks of next term. 

 
We hope to see you there, 

Miss Crowe and Ms McMahon  
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